Suspension of airmail services to
Israel

Hongkong Post announced today (October 10) that, owing to the suspension
of flights, airmail services to Israel will be suspended from October 11
until further notice. Surface mail service is still available and members of
the public may consider using this service for posting items to Israel.

Hongkong Post will continue to work closely with air freight contractors
for resumption of services as soon as possible.

For enquiries, please contact Hongkong Post at 2921 2222.
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